The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, February 12, 2014 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Lundin , Member Smith and Principal Assessor Donahue.
The Board reviewed the mail folder.

The Board of Assessors signed the payroll for week ending 2/15/14.

The Assessors signed the warrant for Plymouth County Registry of Deeds in the        amount of $14.00.

The Board signed (2) Motor Vehicle Excise warrants & commitments 
The Board signed the monthly list of Motor Vehicle abatements for January 2014.

The Board of Assessors reviewed and signed the monthly list of Statutory Exemptions/ Deferrals for January 2014.
The Assessors reviewed and signed the monthly list of Real Estate/Personal Property Tax abatements for the month of January 2014.  The Board also signed the monthly list of CPA abatements.
The Board signed (2) Veteran Exemption certificates for FY2014.
The Board of Assessors signed (1) Real Estate abatement certificate for the application that was acted on at the meeting of January 15, 2014.
The Board acted on 21 Real Estate/Personal Property abatement applications for FY2014.  The Assessors approved 6 and denied 15.  The abatement certificates and denial letters will be signed at the meeting of February 19, 2014.
The Board of Assessors and Principal Assessor Donahue reviewed and finalized            the FY15 Assessor’s budget and will submit to the Selectmen’s office in the morning.       At 7:00 p.m. Chairman McCarthy and the Principal Assessor will be meeting with Peter Fredericksen & Cheryl Adams, members of the Finance Subcommittee to discuss the FY15 budget.
The Board was invited to attend the February 20th meeting at 7:00 p.m. to discuss MASSGIS.  Several Board members indicated they will not be able to attend.
The minutes of 1/15/14 were accepted and filed.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

_______________________

Robert W. Lundin,

Clerk

